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Dear Dave Barthelmy, 

In last week's newsletter, I  made a mistake in our last newsletter regarding the Wahroonga 
Village Fair.  I used 'copy and paste' and ended up with the wrong address! 

The Wahroonga Village Fair will be held tomorrow (Sunday 6th December) in the main street of 
Wahroonga, NSW and the surrounding streets.  We will have our stand in the car park and look 
forward to seeing any of you who are able to attend. 

Best wishes - and apologies for any inconvenience 

Susan (and Bruce). 

 

 
 


